
 

 
 

Join the Birthday Book Club! 
 

The Birthday Book Club is a great way to honor your child’s birthday or other 

special event, while building our library’s collection.  This fundraiser has been an 

amazing way to grow our libraries for many years.  This year, your $15 donation 

(due no later than September 29th) enables us to: 
 
. 

• Have your child choose a book from our Birthday Book Bookshelf during their 
birthday month (they will be the first to check out their special book) 

• Place a bookplate in their honor inside the book. 

• Display their name, birthday, and title of the book on our Birthday Book Club 
bulletin board. 
 
Also: 
 

• They will receive a birthday pencil and bookmark. 
• Donors will be recognized in the Bassett Blast. 
 

Fill out this form, detach, and return it to Bassett Library with $15 by 9/29/17 

Checks may be made payable to: Westlake BOE 

           - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Student’s Name:_______________________________________________________ 
 

Student’s Birthday:   Month________________ Day_____ Teacher:_______________ 
 
If a summer birthday, month to call in your child:_____________________________  

 
Name of Parent/Guardian: 

_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone number to call with any questions :(_____) __________________ 

 
I give you permission to enroll my child in the Birthday Book Club.  I understand that my 

$15.00 will purchase a book that becomes part of the Bassett Library collection. 
 
Signed:_______________________________________________  Date:_________ 


